
Dear Clients: 

 

Due to end of daylight saving time in US and Europe, the market opening and closing 

times will shift 1 hour earlier. 

 

-US start: 10 Mar 2025 (Monday) 

-Europe start: 31 Mar 2025 (Monday) 

 

Should have any enquiry, please contact Futures Dept at (852) 2509 9277 or email to 

futures@gtjas.com.hk. 


